
 

 

 
 
   
No. 136/25 
 
8th July 2025 
 
TO: ALL POSTAL BRANCHES 
 
 
ROYAL MAIL GROUP NATIONAL BRIEFING - ATTENDANCE LIST 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
We have been asked by Brentford Football Club to provide an attendance list for Friday’s 
briefing. This is for security reasons.  
 
On this basis can all branches email the names of the representatives attending on your 
branches behalf to mmurray@cwu.org by no later than 12 noon on Thursday 10th July.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Martin Walsh  
Deputy General Secretary  
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